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Don’t Forget to Renew Your SEAA Membership  
 
Watch your mail for your SEAA membership renewal form and take care of your renewal right away 
so you won’t miss any SEAA benefits. Renewals will be mailed to all current members around 
December 10, 2012. 
 
You can go one step further and invite an industry colleague or supplier to become a member, too. Just 
send them to this link: http://www.seaa.net/membership/Membership_Dues.aspx  
 


